
Enrollment for summer and fall is in full swing.  
 
Advisors have been busy the last few weeks reaching out to students who need advising to set 
up plans for summer and fall. Outreach is sent to students through email from a new scheduling 
system, called Navigate. An example of the message a student may receive is below. 
 
 

 
 
 
Once a student clicks on the blue link, they will see the options below from which to choose a 
day and a time to schedule an advising appointment. 
 

 
 
For more information about advising (locations, contact information, etc.), visit 
www.wichita.edu/advising. 
 


